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THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED

STIPENDIARY STEWARDS’ REPORT

MORPHETTVILLE — MONDAY, 11 DECEMBER 2017

Stewards have concluded their inquiry adjourned from Tuesday, 14 November 2017 into an
alleged Facebook comment made by licensed Stable Employee Miss Stacey Wyatt in
September 2017.

After considering the evidence, Miss Wyatt pleaded guilty to a charge under AR175(qq); the
particulars being, that on Friday, 1 September 2017, she posted a comment on a Facebook
status which in the opinion of Stewards was offensive to any entity involved in the racing
industry.

In determining penalty Stewards had regard for Miss Wyatt’s guilty plea, her clean record
under AR175(qq) and her personal circumstances and imposed a reprimand.

Miss Wyatt was advised of her right of appeal.
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